
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
Business Item H 
 
From: Administrator/Staff 
To: Town Board 
Re: Town Board review & discussion of the estimates received for repair of portions of the 

following roads to be completed by Winnebago County Highway Department on behalf 
of the Town: Oakridge Road, Hillcrest Drive, Oakwood Avenue, Fairview Road. 

 
DISCUSSION ITEM ONLY – NO ACTION NEEDED 
 
Administrator Wisnefske has been working with Winnebago County Highway Department to 
get estimates of what the Town cost would be to have them repair some of the most damaged 
Town Roads. Those that Administrator Wisnefske has identified, with the agreement of Public 
Works Supervisor Christianson, are listed in the agenda item. Both have conducted surveys of 
the Town Roads. 
 
The preliminary estimates provided by Winnebago County are included in your packet for 
review. As noted on the estimate sheet, the Town has already planned for these repairs in the 
approved and adopted 2023 Budget. 
 
Should you have any questions relative to this information, please feel free to call or e-mail me. 
 
Respectfully Submitted 
Kelsey 


